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LD 1693
Hello,
My name is Ron Conley and I strongly suggest that you oppose LD1693.
I've been in business for 30+ years and employ 16 people in Biddeford.
We are already experiencing strong headwinds with the ongoing pandemic and wage 
increases .
 This legislation would send sales to our neighbor New Hampshire affecting 30% of my sales 
furthermore impacting my employees.


